
Tap on  
and tap off  
every time
Using your School Opal card tells us 
how many people are using public 
transport. This allows us to better plan 
services for you.



It is a condition of the School Pass Terms and the Student 
Codes of Conduct when travelling that students in 
possession of the School Opal card must tap on and tap 
off every time when using public transport to travel to 
and from school. Per section 3.2 of the Opal Privacy 
Policy, Transport for NSW collects information from taps 
on and taps off to support coordination, planning and 
policy development for transport, transport services and 
transport infrastructure.

*Offer only applicable for eligible school students.  
Fee waived for one card per child only.

Need a new Opal card? 
To replace a lost or stolen School Opal card, 
scan the QR code or visit transportnsw.info 
and follow the prompts. 

The usual $10 fee will be waived if you order 
between 1 March and 12 April.*


